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SPECIAL NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 
 

ROTOR’S UP TIMBER SALE AUCTION - POSTPONED 
 

6/25/2025 
 
 
 
The Rotor’s Up timber sale auction has been postponed from the June 26, 2025, auction. Once 
the new auction date is determined, the sale notice and advertisement will be re-posted. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Medford District at (541) 618-2305. 


